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Virtual Open House
Boys Town, 
Tuesday, December 10th 
9:00 am – 1:00pm

Open House Agenda:
Staff and Applicant Introductions 
Training program description 
Life in Nebraska 
Q & A with Staff

Open house attendance is highly encouraged, not mandatory.
If you would like to attend, please RSVP to: 
Dr. Natalie Jensen at natalie.jensen@boystown.org  
no later than December 3, 2024

Thank you for your interest in the NICPP at Boys Town-Omaha! 
Once you have RSVP’d, you will receive the open house materials & a link to join the open house.
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